
Dear Friend, 
Happy New Year.  We, the Laudato Si Team (Emma and 

Steve), are writing to you today to ask for your help.  The 

Diocese of Salford is home to the Laudato Si Centre at 

Wardley Hall where Bishop John lives.   

 

When the centre opens, Bishop 

John and the Laudato Si Team 

hope to welcome you and pupils 

from your school and other schools 

and groups from around the North 

West to visit and learn about 

protecting our planet and encouraging us all to share 

actions and ideas ‘to protect our common home’.   

 

You might remember the important letter that Pope 

Francis wrote to every person on the planet called 

‘Laudato Si’. Click here to remind yourself about that 

important message. 

 

 

It is important that we begin the 

important work now to protect 

our common home, so each 

month the team from the 

Laudato Si Centre at Wardley 

Hall will send activities to your school that you can do at 

school or at home, with family and friends, to help with 

this crucial work.  

 

Thank you for taking on this important job of protecting 

our common home! We are looking forward to working 

with you.  

Emma and Steve (The Laudato Si Team) 
 

https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Primary-teaching-resources/Laudato-Si-for-children

